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PRESS RELEASE 
 
No. 810/2018 
 
Date: 20th December 2018  
 

Regulation of e-devices – Personal Electric Transporters 
 
HM GoG would like to bring to the attention of the general public that following changes to the 
Control of Traffic Regulations, the use of personal electric transporters such as electric scooters 
are now strictly prohibited on footpaths. These legislative changes have been published today and 
will take immediate effect. 
 
Ahead of the festive Christmas season HM GoG would once again like to remind the public, that 
those persons considering purchasing any form of personal e-device for themselves or as a gift, 
should take careful note of the ongoing review that could in due course lead to strict regulation and 
potential prohibition in part or in its entirety. 
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